# **REPORT 1 - 2022**

## To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee presents its first report for 2022 and recommends:

#### MCAC-0001-2022

That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee support the proposed amendments to the Traffic By-law and the Administrative Penalty By-law, as outlined in the presentation from Matthew Sweet, Manager, Active Transportation regarding Set Fines for Parking, Standing or Stopping in Bicycle Lanes.

## MCAC-0002-2022

(MCAC-0001-2022)

That Peter Collins be the 2021 recipient of the Phil Green Award. (MCAC-0002-2022)

#### MCAC-0003-2022

That the Communications and Promotions Subcommittee Update from Paulina Pedziqiatr, Citizen Member be received. (MCAC-0003-2022)

### MCAC-0004-2022

That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee send a letter to the Province in support of Bill 54 – Vulnerable Road Users Law. (MCAC-0004-2022)

## MCAC-0005-2022

That the memorandum dated January 6, 2022 from Fred Sandoval, Active Transportation Coordinator and Amy Parker, Active Transportation Technologist entitled "2022 Quarterly Cycling Program Update (Q1)" and associated presentation be received for information. (MCAC-0005-2022)

## MCAC-0006-2022

That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 2022 Action List be approved. (MCAC-0006-2022)